
                                                          
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

Trip to The Malthouse Theatre – Thursday 16 December 2021 
 

I am delighted to inform you that we have secured tickets to The Malthouse Theatre, Canterbury, for all 
our children (from Nursery – Year 6) to watch a production of Beauty and the Beast. The performance will 
be on Thursday 16 December 2021. 
 

 Nursery, Reception, Year 1, 2 & 3 will be attending the morning performance.  

 Years 4, 5 & 6 will be attending the afternoon performance. 
 
On the day, children should arrive in school as normal. Children attending the morning performance will 
return to school for lunch. Children attending the afternoon session will have their lunch before they leave 
and should return to school in time for normal collection at 3:00pm 
  
As we will be travelling to and from the theatre by coach, we will need you to give consent for your child to 
go. The performance tickets are free to all children (cost covered by the school and generous community 
donations), but we ask parents to please make a voluntary contribution of £5 to help with the cost of the 
coach.  
 
To secure a place, give consent and make a contribution please login to Pupil Asset by Friday 10 December 
2021. 
 
If you have not already downloaded the app, please go to https://www.pupilasset.com/apps/parents-app 
or login to the parental portal http://secure.pupilasset.com  
 
We are very excited to be able to take the whole school on this trip and know that the children will be 
looking forward to it. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss AM Middleton 
Headteacher 
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